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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1683 prohibits an institution of higher education from accepting funds either directly or 

indirectly from a foreign government. In FY 21 and FY 22 public universities received 

approximately $16,067,160 in funding from other countries. For private universities the amount 

is $2,299,851 

 

FY’25 Impact: $16 million-$20 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $16 million-$20 million 

 

Prepared by: State Regents for Higher Education 


